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For the 2024 season, we
are introducing Senior

Tees. These yellow Senior
Tees can be used by

anyone looking to
improve their game,

boost their confidence, or
add more fun to their

next round. These tees
will be added shortly.

SENIOR TEES

Stay on the lookout for information about summer
programming at Willow Hill Dome. We are installing indoor
pickle and basketball courts and will soon have a reservation
system. Summer rates and weather-free fun are available at our
brand-new indoor dome.  

MAY 2024 NO. 1

Outdoor Driving Range
Willow Hill Golf Course is excited to announce the
construction of our new outdoor driving range.
This new state-of-the-art outdoor driving range
will have 30 bays, Trackman technology, and a
south-to-north orientation to avoid that late
afternoon sun. It will also include a synthetic turf
area for hitting on rainy days and a seating area
behind the tees. In the meantime, the indoor range
is open from 8 to 3, Monday through Friday. We
appreciate your patience as we build. 



BUNKERS

NO. 2

Early Season

Golf Sale

The early bird gets the
worm! Our pro shop will
be stocked and ready on
May 17th with all new
men's and ladies'
apparel. Summer
apparel is $39, and
fleece and wind shirts
are $55. The pro shop
also sells Titleist golf
balls and apparel, as
well as Titleist and
FootJoy golf gloves.

WANT TO STAY INFORMED?

Join our email list!

MAY 2024

Our bunker restoration project is well underway! We have worked
hard to alleviate drainage issues and repair our sand traps. These
renovations are part of our ongoing efforts over the last five
years to bring this course back to being fun for golfers of all skill
levels. While we finish up this project, play will not be disrupted.  

WILLOW HILL GOLF LEAGUES
Our 2024 Willow Hill Golf Leagues are

available for registration on our websites. We
offer many options for golfers of all abilities
and "Pay If You Play" social golf leagues that

have grown in popularity every year.


